
HELLO CHILDREN,

I LOOK FORWARD TO SEEING YOU AT THE TEDDY BEAR TEA PARTY. MRS. CLAUS

AND I WILL BE THERE TO GREET EACH OF YOU. BE SURE TO BRING YOUR

FAVORITE STUFFED ANIMAL AND TELL YOUR PARENTS OR THE ADULT YOU ARE

WITH TO BRING A CAMERA. WE WILL HAVE AN EXTRA CAMERA JUST IN CASE.

THERE WILL BE SNACKS, GAMES, MUSIC AND A WHOLE BUNCH OF FUN. I AM

SOOOO EXCITED TO SEE YOU! HOHOHO....

LOVE, SANTA

It's the 17th annual Capital Rotary Club's 
TEDDY BEAR TEA PARTY

www.teddybearteaparty.net/revervations/

**Photos taken at 
the event may be 
used in our future 
marketing 
materials and 
website. 
**Masks must be 
worn by all 
attendees during 
the event 

http://www.teddybearteaparty.net/revervations/



